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KANSAS CITY, Mo. — Mr. Blumenthal
is not a member of the VFW and VFW
National By-Laws do not allow any level of
the organization to endorse political
candidates.

VFW national did not sanction and was
not, in fact, aware that the press
conference was going to be held at a VFW
Post. This decision was made at the Post
level and the VFW Department of
Connecticut issued the following:

The following statement is by Richard
DiFederico, Department Commander
Connecticut VFW:

“Those who served in Vietnam or offshore
or in neighboring countries rightfully
earned all the belated thanks and
appreciation our nation can muster.
Those who served in uniform during the
Vietnam era also deserve our gratitude,
which makes Mr. Blumenthal's claim to
be something he is not so outrageous. It
diminishes the service of all who served
and sacrificed, most especially those
whose names are inscribed on the
Vietnam Wall. Mr. Blumenthal was
considered one of the best friends a
veteran could have in Connecticut. It is a
true shame that he let a false claim of
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Vietnam service change that.”

VFW National Commander Thomas J.
Tradewell Sr., endorses this statement. In
sum, the fact that this event was held at a
VFW location cannot, in any manner, be
construed as a formal endorsement of the
candidate.
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